From: Scott Olsen

To: Leann Nguyen
Date: February 01, 2008

Subject: FCC File# 0559-EX-PL-2007

Message:

In response to the 6034 referenced correspondence, Moog agrees to reduce the bandwidth from 800
KHz to 750KHz and to reduce the ERP from 20 KW to 400 W.

Based on the above, please continue processing our application. Thank you.



